
The Soldier Summit ARB can approve a temporary storage container under the following conditions/guidelines: (only 1 container)
-  Prior to delivery of the container, you must have an approved Building Permit from Utah County for your home
-  Your Soldier Summit Architectural Review Form must be completed and approved by the ARB committee with the location and size of the single container on the site plan marked as temporary before placement of the container.  Please make all attempts to obscure the container from view of the road and your neighbors.  
-  Construction of your building should be completed within 30 months of the start of the build per CC&R regulations 
-  The CC&R’s state that temporary storage containers cannot remain on lots for more than 90 days.  You must resubmit a request for the storage container every 90 days stating the forward progress on your build.  If you are not making forward progress on your build, or suspend building, you must remove the storage container within 10 days and notify the ARB. 
- Upon completion of your build, the container must be removed within 10 days.   Also, please notify the ARB that you have completed your build within the 30 months allocated and the container has been removed.   
Your Soldier Summit ARB Committee
- Marc Christensen, Dave Sudweeks & Gaylen Stewart

